" MINUTES OF TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
- June 2, 2003

THis special meeting of the Greenville Town Council was called to order
by Council President L. Ray Gibson with all Councilmembers present. Clerk
Treasurer Jack Sprigler was absent but Janice Gibson was appointed by the
Clerk to take minutes,

Also attending was Gary Getrost, Denise Franke and others.

Council discussed various water issues reagarding supply, demand and costs
as presented by Gary Getrost the Utility Superintendent. Attorney DEnise

Franke also presented the Council with information addressing waterworks,

municipalities (Indiana Code Title 36, LOcal Government).

Councilmember David Matthews brought up the issue of providing water to

areas within the jurisdiction of the Greenville Municipal Water Utility.

Gary stated the utility will need to know the need and to do this the utility
will need to engage the services of an engineering firm and/or engineer
qualified to do this work. Gary stated he had checked on this and recommended
the utility hire Les Archer, whom he believed to be qualified. Council,

on motion of Mike Receveur,approved the hiring ofMr.Archer at a fee to be
agreed on by both parties, not to exceed $10,000. Passed by the Council

by a vote of 5-0

The Council discussed the impact of the Reisert annexation reguest and
set a hearing date of July 14,2003.

Before adjourning the Council addressed several issues concerning the
water utility with no formal action taken.




